INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR
P. O. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir
Sultanate of Oman

Tel: 24813179 March 03, 2020

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS
(KG II - MORNING & AFTERNOON SHIFT)

Dear Parents,

Sub: Kindergarten Graduation Day: 2019-20

Greetings from ISWK!

We wish to draw your attention to our earlier Circular dated 25t February 2020, on the above
subject.

In lieu of the current global spread of coronavirus (COVID-19), a communicable disease and as
directed by the Ministry of Health (MoH) Sultanate of Oman to adopt preventive measures
against this virus, it is with deep regret we wish to inform that the Kindergarten-II,
Graduation Day scheduled on 12t March, 2020 stands cancelled.

However, the graduation certificates and mementos will be given to the students on the last day
of school i.e., 12th March, 2020.

The above decision has been taken keeping in mind one of the directives issued by the World
Health Organization (WHO) and Ministry of Health (MoH), Sultanate of Oman, that in order to

prevent the spread of coronavirus, one such method would be to avoid mass gatherings, thereby
reducing the risk of spreading this disease.

We take this opportunity to thank you, dear parents, for the cooperation and support extended
to the school. As rightly said, “At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child’s
success is the positive involvement of parents.” Academic year 2019-20 has been very fruitful
and all of us at ISWK, wish you and your children an equally fruitful and successful 2020-21.

Thank you.

Best regards,




